
Quad Cities  
Manufacturing  
Innovation Hub
Here to help your business grow,  
diversify, and stay competitive

Operational Excellence



The Quad Cities Manufacturing Innovation 
Hub can be your partner in evaluating new 
technologies, identifying ways to optimize 
your operations, and connecting you to 
valuable resources.
Services Include:
• �One-on-one assessments to identify areas 

of improvement within your manufacturing 
processes, along with potential costs and 
implementation assistance.

• �Educational seminars to help you stay up 
to speed on new technologies.

•� �Peer to peer connections enabling you to 
share best practices among colleagues and 
source more procurement locally.

• �An initiative of the Quad 
Cities Chamber helping 
regional manufacturers 
grow through innovation 
and collaboration 

• �Partnered with CIRAS and 
IMEC, Iowa and Illinois’ 
Manufacturing Extension 
Partnerships, to help 
small and medium sized 
manufactures improve their 
current performance 

• �A Satellite organization of 
the Digital Manufacturing 
and Design Innovation 
Institute, to improve the 
way our manufacturers 
share data and implement 
emerging technologies 

• �Teamed with the University 
of Illinois, which was 
awarded a $5.5 million 
grant from the U.S. 
Department of Defense 
(DoD) Office of Economic 
Adjustment, to help diversify 
the skills and customer 
base of DoD manufacturers 
that have been impacted by 
changes in federal defense 
spending   

Manufacturing technology 
is changing. From additive 
manufacturing to the Internet 
of Things, digital supply chain 
readiness and everything in 
between, keeping up with these 
advances is a difficult job. The 
Quad Cities Manufacturing 
Innovation Hub is here to help. 

About the Quad 
Cities Manufacturing 
Innovation Hub:

Visit QuadCitiesChamber.com  
or email AsktheHub@QuadCitiesChamber.com for more information.
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